
 

From the office of the 

Director Development Services 
 

27 July 2018 
 

 

 

Western Australian Planning Commission 
Locked Bag 2506 
Perth, WA 6001 
Via email:  planningreform@dplh.wa.gov.au. 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

City of Kalamunda – Submission – Modernising Western Australia’s Planning 
System: Green Paper 

The City of Kalamunda (the City) appreciates the opportunity to comment on the Green Paper. 

The City supports majority of the recommendations and initiatives and agrees that some 
changes will need to be made to improve the fairness, transparency, integrity and efficiency 
of the Western Australian planning system. Further to the comments provided by the Western 

Australian Local Government Association, the City has identified a number of relevant points 

for further consider. 

The City’s comments are detailed in the attached summary table for your consideration. 

Should you have any further questions regarding this, please, do not hesitate to contact the 
City’s Strategic Planning Officer, Ms Stephanie Brokenshire on 9257 9927 or via email at 
stephanie.brokenshire@kalamunda.wa.gov.au. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

 

Peter Varelis 
Director Development Services 
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